
Memo     
To:  Lassen County Board of Supervisors 

From: Bill Payer, Manager        

Date:  April 10, 2025        

Re: California Department of Food and Agriculture Grant  

 
 
 
The Lassen County Fair is seeking approval of the request to the California 
Department of Food and Agriculture for the FY24/25 allocations. 
 
This is a yearly base allocation that is allocated to the Network of Fairs in California 
for operational support. This allocation may be used for expenses including; 
administration expenses, maintenance and general operation expenses, and 
premium expenses.  
 
The Lassen County Fair maximum amount to receive is $47,450. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Bill Payer 
Lassen County Fair Manager 
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